
Subject: Parking issues on Churchill and Roosevelt Crescent
Date: Thu, 6 Dec 2001 20:30:50 -0800

From: Ernie Crist <CristE@district.north-van.bc.ca>
To: Nathalie Valdes <ValdesN@district.north-van.bc.ca>

CC: Directors Team <managecomm@district.north-van.bc.ca>, "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Mr. Roote:

I have been given a copy of a letter sent to you by District Staff re
Parking issues on Churchill  and Roosevelt Crescent.

While I acknowledge District Staff's right to voice an opinion on the matter
of your concern, I cannot concur with the statement made in their letter to
you that although "Indigo"  has added to the traffic problem on Marine Drive
"Hopefully the problem will ease somewhat  once the new opening curiosity
wears off  and traffic patterns adjust". 

I just do not think this is good enough. If my memory serves me correctly
there was a shortage of parking space and, through a DVP, we made
concessions thus reducing the required number of stalls. In any case, Marine
Drive will become ever more congested and I think it is important that we
either  allow for sufficient parking and/or switch to more public transit
oriented solutions.  Either way we have to be more alert and act with
greater foresight.

Yours truly,

Ernie Crist,
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